
 
 
 
April 22, 2022 
 
Dear staff and families: 
 
The security and safety of students and staff remain one of our highest priorities. 
 
This morning (4/22/2022) in collaboration with the police, a comprehensive physical and 
visual search of our buildings and buses was conducted in response to the threat we 
received last evening. Here is a link to the communication sent to staff and families last 
night. The search did not find anything that would pose a threat to our students or staff. 
 
A decision on the spring play, scheduled for tonight and Saturday, has not yet been 
made. Classes will resume on Monday. 
 
Please know that the police investigation into the threat is still open and ongoing so we 
will not provide any additional details on the situation so as not to interfere with the 
investigation. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding. 
 
All the best, 

 
John M. Bute, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​         

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mwKzyM5WuTvNLuLFA4ewGXUco8uN42ZeU96aT-mS0D0/edit?usp=sharing

